Board of Education

Mannheim School District #83

April 24, 2015

This letter is to formally inform you of my resignation as day custodian from Enger School effective May 15, 2015. I am very excited to be moving to the position of Central Supply Clerk for Mannheim School District #83 effective May 18, 2015.

I will be training my replacement for the Enger School day custodian on April 30 and May 1, 2015 to ensure a smooth transition.

I would like to thank the current and former staff at Enger during my 6 years there for their generosity and kindness. I would also like to thank Mr. Carleton, Mr. Knox, and Dr. Spychala for giving me this exciting new opportunity.

Sincerely,

Anthony Caponi

RECEIVED

APR 27 2015

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT